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ZOOM/PHONE DETAILS 
For all services: 

On a tablet or laptop computer:  Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199. 

(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below) 

On a phone without video: call (03) 7018 2005 

Meeting ID: 954 6849 3260 #            Participant ID: #          Password: 3199 # 

Ration Challenge 

Russ and I are participating in a Ration 
Challenge (organised by Act For Peace) along 
with 123 staff and kids from Cornish College. 
From Monday – Friday (20th-24th June) we 
will be eating the same rations as Syrian 
refugee living in an urban camp in Jordan - 
lentils, rice, flour, chickpeas, kidney beans, 
sardines. No fruit, vegetables, tea/coffee, 
milk..... However if our lovely friends donate 
to Team Cornish, when we reach certain 
fundraising goals, we will be rewarded with a 
piece of fruit or vegetable. So please 
donate! Just go to https://
schools.rationchallenge.org.au/t/cornish-
college-team-2022. 

We are hopeful that we can raise both 
money and awareness to assist towards 
eliminating the difficulties refugees face on 
an ongoing basis. Thanks!! 

Kerry and Russell Pederick 

 

Dishes and Platters and Plates - Oh my! 

Quite a few platters, plates and containers have been left in the admin area, waiting to be picked up after 

fetes and other events. Please take some time over the coming weeks to check if any are yours. 

Remaining items will be donated to the Church kitchen at the end of July.  

Briggs’ Wedding Anniversary Celebration! 

Next week, James and Naomi Briggs will be returning to 
wintry Melbourne from Sunny Queensland. They will be 
receiving a special blessing for their 25th Wedding 
Anniversary during the Traditional Service on the 26th 
of June (next Sunday). They are looking forward to 
seeing everyone and sharing this special occasion! 

Missing - Rahmen 

Enid’s dear cat, Rahmen, is missing from Grosvenor 

Street in Frankston South. Please check your garage, 

shed and under your house. If sighted, please contact 

Enid on 9787 6816 
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More Information 

Important phone numbers: 
John Connan: 0419 572 936 
Mandy Lakes: 0438 715 029 
 
Website: www.frankstonuniting.org.au 
 
Prayer team: Phone 5971 2840 (Marlene) 
or email HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com 
 
Office hours:  9:00 am to 1:00pm. 
frankstonuc@gmail.com or 9783 3400 
 
Offerings:  
Account name: Frankston Uniting Church 
BSB: 063 133 Account #: 00800128 
Please use OFFERING as the description 
OR 
Mail Cheque to: 
Keith Holmes 
31 Lucerne Cres 
Frankston VIC 3199 
 
Notices: Please send any items to 
frankstonuc@gmail.com by midday on 
Thursday. 

Coming Up: 

Tues 21st June: Elders at 1:30pm 

           COG at 7:30pm 

Sun 26th June:  Briggs’ Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration at Traditional 
Service! 

Sun 26th June:   HST going out 

Tues 19th July: Elders at 1:30pm 

          COG at 7:30pm 

Sunday, 19th June 
Bible Reader: Erica Hutchinson  
Stewards: Cheryl Wilson, Marilyn Sheerin  
Morning Tea: Bev F, Brenda C, Dorothy B  

Sunday, 26th June 
Bible Reader: Ian Cayzer  
Stewards: Cheryl Wilson, Marilyn Sheerin  
Morning Tea: Rona R, Karin J, Ali V  

The Contemporary Roster and further details for the Traditional Roster can be found on our 

website,  frankstonuniting.org.au, or on the noticeboard.  

Traditional Rosters 

Keys 
If those with keys could please contact Esther in the Church 
office on (03) 9783 3400, or email frankstonuc@gmail.com 
with the key number (found on the back of the key, under a 7
-digit sequence - e.g. C25), it would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you! 

Joke of the week 

What did the police officer say to their 

bellybutton? You’re under a vest. 

Offering 
Church Council determined, as its most recent meeting on 7 
June, that in accordance with relaxed COVID restrictions in 
most settings, we will recommence making offerings during 
both services via circulated collection bowls, as of Sunday 19 
June, for those who prefer this as their means of making 
their thanksgiving offerings.  
Trust Giving Envelopes: Envelope boxes for the year 
commencing July 2022 will be available  between the 
services on Sunday 19th June and the following Sunday. 
Emma and Debra will be handing them out from a table in 
the foyer. The envelopes are available for anyone wishing to 
use this means of delivering their offering. 

 Presbytery Prayers 
 

This week we ask you to join us in prayer for High St 
Frankston Uniting Church, including supply minister John 
Connan, pastoral worker and university chaplain Mandy Lake, 
and Ross Pearce who will be starting in ministry there in 
October.  

Mission Guild 

Mission Guild will be meeting this Thursday (23rd June) in 

the Blue Room at 1:30pm. Dawn will take the group on a tour 

of Antarctica, as she spent a month a Russian icebreaker 

several years ago! 
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